
 
 

Cardinal parents, 

         WOW! It’s already November! I cannot believe how fast this school year is flying by. We 

have so much fun in the classroom each day from singing songs, Bible story, and the daily 

activities we work on. The children love Spanish class with Mrs. Shani. During Fire Prevention 

Week, the children had such a blast interacting with the firefighters and exploring all about fire 

safety. During music time, they are beginning to learn their songs for the Christmas Program 

with Mr. Matt. I am so proud of every single one of them! 

         This month, our shape is a square, the color blue, and the letters D, E and F. Our memory 

verse is “I will give thanks to the Lord with my whole heart” Psalm 111:1. We will continue to 

work on recognizing the first letter of our name and working on our gross motor skills by 

practicing cutting materials for our daily activities.  

       November 3rd is our DOCA Harvest festival 9-12pm. Please join us for some fun! November 

18th, we will have our class Thanksgiving feast. A signup sheet will be posted with items each 

child may bring to share with the class. As always, if you have any questions, please feel free to 

call me at the school or send me an email lcunningham@dayonechristianacademy.org. 

 

Brightest Blessings, 

Mrs. Cunningham                                                                                                  
 

Important Dates: 

November 3rd- DOCA Harvest Festival 9-12pm 

November 7th Daylight saving time ends (“fall” back an hour) 

November 10th- Scrip Gift Card Sale begins 

November 11th- Veterans Day 

November 13th- World Kindness Day 

November 17th – Parent Chapel at 11am 

November 22nd-23rd No Preschool – full time only 

November 25th Thanksgiving Day 

November 25th & 26th – DOCA Closed 
  


